
Hi Everyone, 
 
We have some exciting news to share with you all, after much discussion, anxious moments, 
tears and deep prayer, the Directors of the Ark Community Project would like to announce 
that we will be moving our base from the Community House. 
  
We are delighted that we are not going too far and have been kindly offered space at the 
Church of The Holy Spirit, next to Southway Shopping Precinct.  We will be offering a 
similar programme and hope to expand our timetable quickly with yours and others 
support. 
  
Our office space is the room on the left hand side of the church, at the back. We will put a 
sign up.  
 
We hope you will continue to support us and bring your friends too. We will have a lot more 
space! We need you to know you’re all very welcome, we value your support and we hope 
to see you all in our new home. 
 
We will be moving the majority of our items next Wednesday afternoon 28th March so 
there will be no sewing group on Tuesday 27th March or Craft On Wednesday 28th March. 
 
Our last toddler group at the Community House will be next Thursday 29th at the normal 
time.  
  
Our first few sessions will be as follows at the Church of the Holy Spirit: 
  
Tuesday 17th April 
Sewing group & Crèche 1-3pm (booking essential £2.50 per adult £1 per crèche place) 
please come to the main church entrance (up the steps) – we will help with buggies etc. 
  
Wednesday 18th April  
Drop in for a cuppa 1-3pm you are welcome to drop in for just £1 a session includes cake 
and drink, come and see us.  Please come to the main church entrance (up the steps). 
  
Thursday 19th April   
TWINKLE TOTS (formerly Thursday Toddler group) 9.15 - 11.15am our - preschool 
parent/carer toddler group (£1 per family includes refreshments and snack for child) 
  
Please come to the Hall entrance and look out for arrows/signs by the church or hall 
entrances for groups.  
  
We will have a great opportunity to grow our project in our new place, we will have the 
same team with the addition of new support from the Church members. 
We will set up a more definite timetable as of 1st MAY, (our official start date) to take us 
through to the end of the school year, but we want you to come and see us, tell your friends 
and bring them along to meet us.  
Our links to schools will be continuing and even growing, we are still looking for suitable 



funding strands to facilitate all the ideas you had over the last 12 months so keep watching 
and keep talking to us and each other.  
 
Keep an eye on the Ark FACEBOOK page and, when we put an announcement on there, 
please feel free to share it with your friends.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all after the holidays. 
 
Jenn Collings 
Manager 
Zoe Lavers, Keith Evans, Chris Phillips, Rev Iain Robertson, Gordon Rose 
Directors 
 


